
Hongkong Post holiday arrangements for
Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region Establishment Day

     Hongkong Post announced today (June 24) that no mail delivery and no
mail collection will be provided on the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region Establishment Day, July 1 (Thursday). Thirty-eight philatelic offices
will be open from 9am to 2pm for the issue of "The 100th Anniversary of the
Founding of the Communist Party of China" commemorative stamps and the
provision of general postal services. In accordance with the usual practice,
mail posted on the public holiday will be processed on the following working
day. 
      
     For more information, members of the public may visit Hongkong Post's
website at www.hongkongpost.hk or call the Hongkong Post enquiry hotline at
2921 2222.
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